
Good afternoon, Deer Park Bucks!  This is Mrs. Middleton with your weekly school update! 

We wanted you to know that at this time the district and county are monitoring the coming 

storm and, at this time, have not canceled school or school related events. If the situation 

changes, the district will provide updates via the district website, social media and the 

school messenger calling system. 

As long as our weather remains unaffected, I want to remind everyone that this Tuesday 

from 4-6 is our “Open House” for all grade levels and our “Silent Art Auction” in the 

cafeteria. Remember opening bids are $15. It is great way to start your Christmas shopping 

or buy something for your home. Parking is somewhat limited, so carpooling is always 

encouraged. We will be utilizing our car loop parking lot, our front parking lot and our field 

by the bus loop for parking. We hope to see you there! 

That’s all for tonight, thank you for listening, enjoy the rest of your evening and GO Deer 

Park BUCKS!!! 

 


